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RESIGNATION OF STEVE BOULTON 

 
The Board of Metallica Minerals Limited (ASX:MLM) today announces the resignation of Mr Steve 
Boulton from the MLM Board. 
 
Mr Boulton has previously advised the MLM Board that he would not continue his tenure on the 
MLM Board following, and subject to, completion of the Melior Merger. The meeting of members of 
MLM to consider the Melior Merger (Melior EGM) was initially intended to occur before the MLM 
AGM to be held on 19 November 2018. See announcement 
https://www.asx.com.au/asxpdf/20180913/pdf/43y918w2pcytl5.pdf.  
 
Mr Boulton had offered himself up for re-election as Director for the interim period leading up to the 
Melior EGM to ensure a sufficient number of Directors for the purposes of the Corporations Act 
and the MLM Constitution.  
 
MLM is now confident it will have a sufficient number of Directors on completion of the AGM. On 
this basis, and with the impending Melior EGM, Mr Boulton is no longer required to remain on the 
MLM Board in the short term.  
 
To reflect this intent, Mr Boulton has withdrawn his offer of re-election and has resigned from the 
MLM Board with immediate effect.  
 
The Board would like to thank Mr Boulton for his services to MLM and wish him continued success 
in his future endeavours. 
 
 
 
 
For more information please contact:-  
Simon Slesarewich 
Managing Director  
Phone: + 61 7 3249 3000             

John Haley 
CFO/Company Secretary 
Phone: + 61 3249 3000 

 


